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Mr President,

Sierra Leone welcomes the delegation of Plurinational State of Bolivia                      and thanks them for the presentation of their national report. 

Bolivia has shown its commitment to the advancement of human rights in the country by consistently meeting with its treaty body obligations. 

My delegation commends the Government of Bolivia for their remarkable achievements in the socio-economic spheres; for addressing women’s rights; for promoting human rights training; and for the inclusion of native languages in various teaching programmes.
Sierra Leone would like to make the following recommendations:

1. More effectively address the issue of overcrowding in prisons and children living in prison with their families
2. Implement comprehensive measures to eliminate violence against women and sexual abuse of children
3. Prosecute all cases of racial violence and discrimination

4. Establish legislation to monitor and address human trafficking 
Sierra Leone wishes the Plurinational State of Bolivia a successful completion to this review process.

Thank you, Mr President. 
